
Enfield Board of Selectmen 
Work session Minutes 
November 10, 2003 

 
The Chairman convened a work session on Monday, November 10th, 2003 at 5:30 PM in the 
Whitney Hall conference room located off Main Street. 
 
Present 
Ilene P. Reed, Chair     
Dominic C. Albanese, Selectman 
April Whittaker, Town Manager 

 

Absent with Apologies 
Keith Oppenneer, Selectman 
 
 
To Meet 
The Board had requested that representatives from the Department of Transportation be 
present at the meeting so as to ensure that the need for an alternative plan could be emphasized 
in the event that both bridges on Main Street are not open within the coming weeks.  No 
representatives were present, but State Representative Nancy Scovner advised that she would 
follow up with Councilor Burton re the expressed need to ensure that the bridges were open 
prior to winter setting in.  The board thanked Mrs. Scovner for attending. 
 
Non Public Session ~ RSA 91-A:3 II (e) 
Motion Albanese to enter into Non public session under the terms and conditions as cited 
above, second Reed, vote 3 – 0. 
 
Roll Call:   Reed ~ yes, and Albanese ~ yes. 
 
The board returned to public session at 7:45 PM. 
 
Budget 2004 
The board discussed with the Public Works Director, namely Ken Daniels, projects and labor for 
the workloads that the department was currently and would in the future be experiencing.  
Following lengthy discussion on best management practices for the department,  the board 
determined that due to time restraints, they would not take up any  further discussion of the 
preliminary 2004 budget. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion Reed, second Albanese to adjourn, vote 3 – 0.  The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, April Whittaker 


